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professionals' authorization to
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MINSAP

 
Havana, October 1 (RHC)-- Based on false information that is circulating in social networks about the
regulation of health professionals' authorization to travel abroad for private matters, the Cuban Ministry of
Public Health clarifies that there are no new labor regulations for health workers.

 
The note signed by the Minsap clarifies that the regulations for traveling abroad remain as they were
established in December 2015. (Source: Cubadebate).

 

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/nacionales/272247-cuba-denies-false-information-on-
regulations-for-health-professionals-authorization-to-travel
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